
Fish Cribs: This past year the Habitat and Fish Management Committee built the first 15 of 42 fish cribs. The primary goal of the committee is to create habitat in the Lake Camelot area that will enhance the environment for wild life with a focus on improving the fish population within our Lake Camelot system. However, not all of the fish cribs sank as planned. Some floated because of the dry cedar wood that was used. We are changing our strategy for future fish cribs and, as you may have noticed, we captured all of the floating cribs and have them temporarily tied up near their appropriate beach clubs. More weight has been added to these cribs and we plan to get them placed (and sunk) in their DNR approved locations.
In our last newsletter the Habitat and Fish Management Committee asked for your help to raise money to build the additional fish cribs, stock fish, and install future rock reefs to enhance walleye reproduction. I would like to thank everyone who has already given to these meaningful projects.  
It costs us $250 to build one crib.  Donations of any amount are appreciated or you can sponsor a fish crib for a $250 tax deductible donation to the L.C.P.O.A. Habitat Fund. The names of fish crib sponsors are listed on a recognition plaque located near the Habitat donation box in the lodge. Please stop in and check it out. If you’d like additional information I can be reached at bob.budjac@gmail.com.  Again, on behalf of the Habit and Fish Management Committee and the happy fish in the lake, thanks for your support!!!  Bob Budjac
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